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No. VSSUT/DSW/ 458 /2022     Date: 01.08.2022 

NOTICE 

 The wardens of Pulaha HoR have issued a notice on dated 07/05/2022. Further, DSW 
also issued another notice vide letter no: VSSUT/DSW/438/2022 dated 26.07.2022. 
Moreover, the wardens of wings C & D issued reminder notice to the boarder for 
vacating the rooms vide letter no: VSSUT/PHR (BLOCK C&D)/002/2022, dated 
26.07.2022. In response to above orders, most of the final year boarders have shifted 
to wing A&B. However, some of the students are yet to vacate their room from block C 
& D. 
 

 It has been observed that most of the leftover boarders were provoked by few other 
boarders not to shift from block C& D.  
 

 On 29/7/2022, Dean, SW, Associate Dean, SW with wardens and Assistant wardens 
of all wings counsel the students to make the shifting process smooth. After mutual 
consent, a voting process was suggested for the decision whether all the final year 
boarders will stay in block A & B or in block C&D.  
 

 Some of the students also proposed to put an option like senior boarders to keep in 
block A & D and junior boarders to keep in B & C. Then, after a thorough discussion 
on disciplinary issues and logistic support to control the harmony between junior and 
senior boarders, it was finalized that the existing order will be reviewed through voting. 
 

 The voting turned out was in favor of existing order. 
 

 In the process of discussion with the boarders, the boarders raised some of issues 
related to internet, lift, food, water, power backup etc. 
 

 A committee comprising of the boarders, hostel administration staffs need to convene 
a meeting immediately to address the issues. The issues that can be met from hall 
development fund under jurisdiction of Warden need to be addressed at the earliest. 
 

 Some of the issues that is pending with University authorities will be accelerated in 
consulting and chasing with competent authority. 
 

 The leftover boarders are advised to make proper arrangement for their shifting by 
02/08/2022. Failing which, disciplinary action will be initiated against the provoking 
boarders for violating the office orders. 

 
 
         Sd/- 

Dean, Students’ Welfare 

           



 
Memo No.: VSSUT/DSW/459(10)/2022  Date: 01.08.2022 
 
Copy to: 1. University Notice Board including website. 

2. Wardens of Pulaha, Block A, B, C & D HoR for information and necessary 
action. 
3. Security Supervisor, SIS for information and necessary arrangement. 
4. Dean, Academic Affairs for information. 
5. Dean, PGS & R for information. 
6. The Registrar for information. 
7. PA to VC for kind information of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor. 

 
 

Sd/- 
Dean, Students’ Welfare 

 

 

 

 

 

 


